
Westside High School 

SDMC Meeting—Q3 

February 12, 2025 

 

Meeting is brought to order at 3:45 PM by AP Tyrone Davis, on behalf of Dr. Zapata, and 
welcomes members. AP Davis introduces Dean Kendra Johnson to present the TES 
information. 

 

Ms. Johnson showed the TES video and then reviewed the goals for types of feedback on 
the TES rubric drafts, including overall feedback and feedback on two rubrics. Ms. Johnson 
went over the Planning  & Professionalism rubric and facilitated group discussion, which 
included alignment with TTESS, fairness of the verbiage in the rubric, and concerns about 
scoring accuracy, evaluations, and expectations. Ms. Johnson then presented the 
Distinguished Teacher rubric and moderated a group discussion. The discussion topics 
included awards & recognition, course work, and maintaining a current knowledge in the 
field of education.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:17 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by Stevie Smith 


